
Mrs. Steckler’s Pre-K News 
 

 
 
   

Email: vsteckler@smsrockets.net

 
Website: smsrockets.com      SMS Phone: 263-3183 

 

September 8, 2023 

 

 

 

 

august 9, 2016 

What We Are Learning! 

We had a busy week in Pre-k learning about 

colors and the numbers 0-10. We read about 

“My Many Colored Days” and talked about 

how different colors make us feel and then 

wrote in our journals. We sorted many math 

materials by color and are working on the AB 

pattern. We talked about the colors of the 

rainbow and painted our own with water 

colors. We did some ribbon and scarf dancing 

to several fun songs. We used the 

Handwriting Without Tears (HWT) “Wet, 

Dry, Try” on the iPads to practice numbers 0-

10. We used magnetic numbers on the easels 

and chalk to write our own. We also learned 

about numbers on dice. We practiced using 

glue and the littles really enjoyed the glitter!   

 

Upcoming Events 

Sept.   13 – Midterm 

Sept.   14 – Picture Day 

Sept.   16 – Rockets Golf Scramble 

 

Show and Tell will be on Wednesday, 

September 13th. 

Next week we will begin our Handwriting 

Without Tears (HWT) Program by practicing 

the letter L. We will also begin our apple 

theme. Please send in a red, green, or 

yellow apple by Wednesday, Sept. 13th. 

Next week snacks: 

Monday – Blakely 

Tuesday – Dax 

Wednesday – Forrest                      

Thursday – Garrett  

Friday – Jacob 

 

 

 
 

Notes:  

Save the date! Our annual field trip to Shreve’s Pumpkin Patch will be on Wednesday, October 4th. 

Please send in a snack for afternoon for the month of September if you have not aleady done so. 

These do not have to be individually packaged; (cereal, goldfish, popcorn, teddy grahams, and fruit 

snacks are some good examples). Please ensure all snacks are peanut free.  

Happy Grandparent’s Day to all our wonderful grandparents! 

Hope you have a GREAT weekend!! 
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